
Academy 
Attendance: 
 

EYFS – 97.3% 

Year 1 – 96.4% 

Year 2 – 97.9% 

Year 3 – 100% 

Year 4 – 92.5% 

Year 5 – 98.4% 

Year 6 – 93.1% 

Overall Academy 

Attendance – 

96.6% 

 

 

 



Harvest Festival

It’s nearly harvest time again and Bromley Borough Foodbank is gearing up to receive much 

needed donations to replenish their stock.  

This year we have been nominated as ‘The Cereal School’.  

Please can you donate cereal such as cornflakes, porridge oats, instant porridge, granola etc.  

The foodbank helps individuals and families in crisis, through provision of emergency food 

supplies. A network of local agencies issue vouchers and refer people to the Foodbank 

centres to receive food.  

All donations can be bought in from Monday 16th to Wednesday 18th October 2017. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to making our donation to the Bromley 

Borough Foodbank. 


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St Peter and St Paul Catholic Academy  

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Friday 29th September 
2018  

 

A massive thank you to 
everyone who made the 
Coffee Morning such a 
success. The provisional 
amount raised is £96.36 

 

 

PTA News 

The PTA will be holding their AGM on 
Friday 6th October at 2.00pm. All parents 
and carers welcome. 
 
Please support your PTA as their work 
not only provides great activities for the 
children and yourselves but makes a huge 
difference to the Academy financially. 

 
 

  

Online Safety 

To assist parents and carers with keeping the children safe 
on electronic devices at home Mr Nagre has set up an 
Online Safety page on our website. 
http://www.saintpeterandsaintpaulcatholicprimary.co.uk/pa
ge/?title=Online+Safety&pid=916 

Mr Nagre is aware of concerns parents and carers have 
regarding online safety and the initial information is about 
how to secure electronic devices at home. If you have any 
concerns please do not hesitate to make an appointment to 
discuss them with Mr Nagre. 

 

http://www.saintpeterandsaintpaulcatholicprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=916
http://www.saintpeterandsaintpaulcatholicprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=916


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Challenge 

Complete the puzzle 

Science Challenge 

How many bones do sharks 

have in their bodies? 

Are sharks fish or mammals? 

All challenges are to be completed by Wednesday and will be 

checked on Thursday 

Diary Dates  
Tuesday 3

rd
 October – Year 5 Trip to Queen’s Gallery 

Year 6 PGL Meeting (Assembly Hall) 
 
Wednesday 4

th
 October – Year 5 Liturgy  

 
Thursday 5

th
 October – Assembly Year 2 

 
Friday 6

th
 October – PTA Meeting 2pm and then PTA 

Tuck Shop 3.15pm 
 
Friday 6

th
 October – Terry Fox Run 

 
Wednesday 11

th
 October – Liturgy Year 4 

 
Thursday 12

th
 October Year 6 Church Visit 

 
Thursday 12

th
 October - Year 6 Church Visit  

 
Monday 16

th
 October – Harvest Festival collection 

begins (only cereal please) 
 
Wednesday 18

th
 October – Year 3 Liturgy 

 
Wednesday 18

th
 October – Parents Evening 3.30pm 

to 6.00pm 
 

 

Thursday 19
th
 October – Year 1 Assembly  

Thursday 19
th
 October – Parents Evening 4.00 – 

7.00pm 

Friday 20
th
 October – PTA Tuck Shop 

HALF TERM 

Academy Newsletter Mrs Rodney’s Weekly Challenge 
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